
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests
reports on the progress of inquiries in Bashkortostan

 

  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee, in response to a complaint from the mother of a
lawyer who died in a hospital in Bashkortostan, instructed the acting head of the Bashkortostan
Republic Investigative Department, E.V. Lagatsky, to report on the investigation and all the
circumstances of the probe.

A.I. Bastrykin also instructed the heads of the Bashkortostan Republic Investigative Department to
submit a report on the preliminary and final results of investigation into the appeal of employees of
the Ordzhonikidze district housing and utilities department in Ufa. Earlier, it was reported that in a
video appeal they said that they were not paid in full and that their employer did not provide them
with equipment and protective clothing. The Head of the Investigation Committee has ordered a
report on the measures taken as part of the ongoing inspection to restore their rights.
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